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President’s Message

VOL. 32, NO. 4 |JULY 2019

MLAHA MEETING

Our July meeting will be
held at

American River Grill,
Cool, on

July 16 at
6 p.m.

EVERYONE IS WELCOME
TO ATTEND

I hope everyone is enjoying the summer with their horses. I
enjoyed going to the Sport Horse Regionals last month and watch-
ing the young lady who leased my gelding show him in western
dressage and SPIH.   He and Liz makes a great team and have
worked hard together.

I will be attending the Region 3 show in Reno on July 10th (work
gets in the way so it is a short trip!)  If you want to meet, give me
a call on my cell phone as I would like to visit with members I don't
know (or those I do know but haven't seen in a while).

Our next meeting is July 16th at the American River Grill on Hwy.
49 in Cool.  This location was chosen so those of you who live on
the 50 side would be able to join us.  Our guest speaker is Valerie
Baker of White Horse Dressage.  She will be giving a demo on yoga
and how it is beneficial to your horse.  We will be demonstrating on
the back side of the restaurant in the staging area (you can walk
through the restaurant and go out the back door to the location).
Demo will start at 6 then everyone will come inside to eat and enjoy
the rest of the meeting.  Hope to see you there.

Many of our board members are retiring next year (including our
awesome newsletter editor) so please consider becoming more
active in the club. We need new blood with fresh ideas!

If you have events you would like to include in the Tailings, please
forward them to the editor at counts4275@gmail.com. See you at
the shows or on the trail. Feel free to call or email me with any
questions or input about the club, at 530-401-1504 or
zjeanie@yahoo.com.

Jean Zabriskie
MLAHA President
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Little Bits

Editor’s note:  In the May issue, the list of sponsors for the Fuzzy Wuzzy included LaVone
Bays instead of  Vonnie Bays. My apologies, Vonnie!  Thank you so much, and all the oth-
er sponsors, for supporting our show!

After almost 8 years, I have decided this will be my last year as editor
of the Mother Lode Tailings.  It’s time for some new ideas for the
newsletter!  If you would like to take the job of editor, please let the
Mother Lode President, Jean Zabriskie, know at zjeanie@yahoo.com.
Although it involves some time commitment on a bi-monthly basis,  it
is a very challenging and fulfilling job with the bonus of interacting
with your fellow club members and other members of the horse
community.  I will of course be happy to assist in whatever manner I
can in the transition.

White Horse Dressage youth team
made a strong showing at the Sport
Horse Pacific Coast Regional Champi-
onships. With 9 horses and 10 riders
ranging in age from 10 to 16, they
were the largest group in attendance
at the offsite championship and repre-
sented MLAHA with pride!

(Look at all those ribbons!  Great job,
team! Marty)

mailto:zjeanie@yahoo.com
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News from Valley of the Moon Arabians:

Mother Lode members Rob & Lynda Pelliccia of Valley of the Moon Arabians are pleased to announce the arrival
of a 2019  bay filly (Victoryah Rose) out of PS Rose Mahogany. This filly is sired by Malik El Jamaal.
Also at the recent 2019 Region 3 Sport Horse Championships their stallion Marc of Valor NQ was named Region
3 Champion Sport Horse Stallion In Hand ATH and Top 5 Sport Horse Stallion in Hand Open.
Erin Madden is here and accepting new clients for horse training, tuneups, sales presentations or riding lessons.
Visit her website at maddenequestrian.com

July 16th at the MLAHA meeting
at 6 pm in the Cool Staging Area
our own Valerie Baker of White
Horse Dressage will do a short
demonstration on her Horsey
Yoga technique and some basic
stretches you can do with your
horse prior to heading out on a
trail ride or arena ride.

Plan to attend – this will be fun!

http://www.maddenequestrian.com
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Jean Zabriskie, President  530-333-4243
Charleene Naughton, V.P.  916-996-8362
Sue Rich, Treasurer   916-826-1796
Marty Counts, Secretary   916-704-4616
Pat DeLano,  Director   530-745-9537
Gerry Alexander, Director  530-333-4243
Linda Siegel, Director   916-960-9072
Sue Rich, Past President  916-826-1796
AHA Delegates:
   Suzanne McEuen
   Marty Counts
   Charleene Naughton

Marty Counts, Tailings Editor

counts4275@gmail.com  916-704-4616

To Contact MLAHA

Website www.mlaha.org
Cindy Feldman, Webmaster

support@azriaarabian.com

Mailing Address
 PO Box 7158, Auburn, CA 95604-7158

MLAHA BOARD

mailto:counts4275@gmail.com
http://www.mlaha.org
http://www.mlaha.org
mailto:support@azriaarabian.com
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